
How can you 
provide feedback?
1.  Online at www.byron.nsw.gov.au/  
 north-byron-floodplain
2. Call 02 6626 7000 to have a survey   
 posted to you or to provide your    
 feedback to our project officer
3.  Email cdowsett@byron.nsw.gov.au
4.  Do the survey when you are next 
 at Council offices.

This project is focused specifically on the 
communities of Billinudgel, Ocean Shores, 
New Brighton and South Golden Beach. 

Independent consultants are reviewing our 
current adopted floodplain management 
plans and studies in these areas.

Submissions close 1 December 2023.
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